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Revival Meetings at New Life Church in Destin, FL

Left: A young boy’s injured
knees were healed.
Top: Praying for his ears to
be healed.

Right: Aracely was filled
with the Holy Spirit

It was my great honor and joy to minister at New Life Church in Destin, FL on June 16-18. Bishop Shawn and Holly Baker
invited me to minister at New Life Church and they gave me freedom to move in the Holy Spirit. We had over 200 people
attend the two night revival meetings that lasted until after 10:00 pm each night and many were touched by the Holy Spirit
and received God’s divine healings. One man couldn’t make a fist with both hands for two years, he was totally healed and
touched by the power of the Holy Spirit. Even many children were slain in the Spirit as the presence of God tangibly came
upon them. Several young people said, “We tried to get up but we couldn’t because the presence of God was so strongly upon us!”



Dr. Lee & Margarita at the Racial Reconciliation Service at Rock Church

Left: Pastor Todd
Woolston was

3 asking Bishop
Davis to forgive the

- sins of white

-+ people during the

). service.

Right: White
pastors were
= washing the feet of
black pastors.

Seven different racial leaders of “All for
Jesus’ movement spoke at the service.
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Margarita and Sister Dee were washing each other’s feet for God’s glory.

It was my great joy to minister at New Life Church
after the COVID-19 Lockdown restriction was almost
over in Destin, FL. Many people were eager to come out
and experience the presence of the Holy Spirit at the
church with the live worship team. As I was ministering
in the Holy Spirit, the presence and glory of God came
down upon the church and most of those who attended
were deeply touched by the power of God and received
their deliverance and healing. I also ministered to men on
Thursday night (June 18th) and taught them how to live a
heaven to earth life style according to Matthew 6:10.

I was so blessed to minister in person after three months
of COVID-19 lockdown season. I felt a greater anointing
of the Holy Spirit was moving through me during the
revival meeting at New Life Church than ever before. I
pray that God will use me to usher in His revival fire

wherever He leads me to go and minister from this day
on for His glory.

Thank you so much for those who have continuously
supported us during this COVID-19 lockdown season.
With your support, we will be able to plan future missions
trips to Ukraine and Uzbekistan in September and
beyond. As soon as the U. S. personnel is allowed
to travel to other nations without being
quarantined for 14 days when we arrive, I will
begin to make plans to travel and equip
indigenous leaders by conducting the GHN
conference in the nations.

As you sow into RLM, may God’s divine blessings of
Luke 6:38 be upon your life, home, business and,
ministries all the days of your life. Thank you very much
for your prayers and faithful monthly support of RLM!




